
 
REGIONE AUTONOMA DELLA SARDEGNA 

PRESIDENZA 

DIREZIONE GENERALE 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT  

Request for Letter of intent  

 

The Chief Executive Officer of the Presidency of the Autonomous Region of Sardinia is seeking a 
Director for the Regional Agency “Sardegna Promozione”.  

The Public Announcement, the Application form and the List of the required titles will be published 
on the Official Journal of the Autonomous Region of Sardinia – July 29

th 
2006 – and on the 

institutional Web-Site www.regione.sardegna.it 

All applications must be written on unstamped paper. The participants must compile the Application 
form according to the template attached to the Public Announcement.  

The Letters of intent must be addressed to:  

Regione Autonoma della Sardegna  

Direzione Generale della Presidenza  

Viale Trento, n° 69  

09123 Cagliari  

The applications must be received by August 18, 2006.  

The envelope must be delivered by postal service or authorized forwarding. For application 
delivered by ordinary mail – ONLY BY REGISTERED POST (WITH PROOF OF RECEIPT) –the 
date of the postmark stamped by the post office receiving the registered letter stands as the date of 
receipt by the Presidency  
 

The Chief Executive Officer  
Prof. Fulvio Dettori 

 

viale Trento 69    09123 Cagliari  -  tel +39 070 606 2200    fax +39 070 606.2398  -  pres.dirgen@regione.sardegna.it 


